
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
DWS to Engage Water Users in the Orange River 

 
02 November 2016 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) in the Northern Cape will host Lower Orange 
River Forum from 08 – 09 November 2016 in Upington. 

This Forum will discuss and come up with solutions to pertinent issues affecting water users 
along the Lower Orange River. It will be attended by various stakeholders such as Water 
Boards, Irrigation Boards, Local Municipality as well as Civil Society Organizations in the 
area. 

 
 
Members of the Media are invited as follows: 

Date : 08 - 09 November 2016 

Venue : Department of Water and Sanitation Hall, Upington 

Time : 8:00 for 9:00 

 
End 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 
For more information contact: Amogelang Moholoeng 082 653 1682 

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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